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Larson, Kathryn (CI-StPaul)

From: Odegard, Susie (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Tuesday, August 29, 2017 2:11 PM

To: Schweinler, Kristina (CI-StPaul)

Subject: FW: Red River patio use

 

 

From: Becky Yust [mailto:becky.yust@gmail.com]  

Sent: Tuesday, August 29, 2017 1:54 PM 

To: Odegard, Susie (CI-StPaul) <susie.odegard@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 

Cc: ed@fortroadfederation.org; betty@fortfederation.org <betty@fortroadfederation.org> 

Subject: Red River patio use 

 

Dear Susie, I did not have the information I needed which is why you received the earlier reply. The 

Federation's next meeting is Sept. 11. Is this something that can wait till then so the board can weigh in? If not, 

please consider the Federation in support of the Patio License. - Becky Yust, President, Fort Road Federation 

 

 

--  

Becky Yust 

becky.yust@gmail.com 

byust@umn.edu 

651-373-1915(cell) 

 


